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Economic
Development

Administration

7.2 Million Invested!
Component 2 of the Regions and
Rurality Fund has resulted in an
investment of $7,259,410 in the
economic development of the MRC
du Golfe-du-Saint-Laurent since
April 1st, 2020. In order to respect
our sectoral and salary
commitments, financial assistance
granted through this fund will be
temporarily suspended. The new
terms and conditions of the
program will be communicated at
a later date. The other components
of the RRF remain accessible.

Community Outreach
Our team will be visiting
communities at the end of October.
Meetings will be held in Tête-à-la-
Baleine (October 29 in the
morning), in La Tabatière (October
29 in the afternoon) and in Saint-
Augustin (October 30 in the
afternoon). Details of these
meetings will be announced in the
coming days.

Each month, the MRC Council
receives applications for financial
assistance from local promoters.
This month, nine (9) projects were
submitted and accepted under the
following funds:
 

Rural Development Fund (RDF);

Entrepreneurship and Economic
Diversification Fund (EEDF);

Structuring Projects Support
Fund (SPSF).

For a total grant amount of
$170,798.23

For all inquiries : 
info@mrcgsl.ca / 418 787-2020

Next council meeting

November 27, 2024

Administration (cont.)

Emergency Measures 
The Council of Mayors adopted a
resolution expressing its
dissatisfaction with the Sûreté du
Québec's Emergency Measures
Department's handling of recent
emergencies. By taking this
position, we hope that emergency
procedures will be reviewed and
improved to meet the needs of our
territory.


